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Mr. J. G. Miller RO (3)
Vice President HDenton, SS
Hetropolitan Edison Company HJFaulkner, PWR
P. O. Box 542 RDeYoung, ADPWR
Reading, Pennsylvania 19603 DMacFarlane, ANL

PGustafson, ANL

Dear Mr. Miller:

On January 24, 1973, we met with members of your organization to discuss
details of the non-radiological technical specifications related to the
licensing and operation of the Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Units 1
and 2. At that meeting it was agreed that you would submit a revised
draf t of these technical specifications to us by March 1,1973. We have
not yet received this material.

In order to establish a revised licensing review schedulo, we need a
firm estimate of the date the required draft of the technical speci-
fications will be available. Please inform us within 7 days after
receipt of this letter of the date you will be able to meet.

Sincerely,

Original signed by
Daniel R. Muller

. Daniel R. Muller, Assistant Director
for Environmental Projects

Directorate of Licensing

cc: Gerald Charnoff
Shaw, Pittman, Potts,

Trowbridge and Madden
910 - 17th Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20006
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